
GPRA Update - June 10, 2022
Dear Great Pyrenees Friends,

We are experiencing surrenders like we have never seen. This coupled with an adoption
slowdown has resulted in full fosters, full boarding and a long list of PYRS waiting to be accepted
into our program. We suspect this is pandemic related as people are surrendering their dogs as
they go back to work or are having financial difficulties.

We usually have one or two "bonded" pairs of PYRS but currently have SIX with multiple
additional pairs looking to come in. The pairs we have are WONDERFUL and our dog walkers and
fosters rave about their personalities and their attachment to each other. Sabine is keeping
Katori and Millie as permanent GPRA fosters but the other five pairs are available. Please check
them out and consider adopting. Available Dogs Lenny and Sadie are a 2fer and the other pairs
are adopt one and get the second for half fee. As always, we have spent significant funds making
all healthy as surgeries and heartworm treatments are complete. Your family will love these
pairs.

Bonnie and Clyde (1 and 4 years old)
Lenny and Sadie (6 and 7 years old)
Starsky and Hutch (both 1.5 years old)
Jasper and Hazel (both about 10 years old)
Bilu and Bilo (both almost 4 years old)
Katori and Millie (both about 13 years old)

John,
GPRA President and Founder



Our online GPRA merchandise store has been
restocked including the new

"I HEARD YOU...I JUST DON'T CARE"
T-shirts. These make great Father's Day gifts

Click to check out our
Online store

Upcoming Adoption Day
Saturday June 18th 10:00-12:00

See our website for more information

Great Pyrenees Rescue of Atlanta
404.829.2609

GPRA Website - Available Dogs - Volunteer - Foster a Dog - Donate
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